
Congratulatory Message 
 

Dear friend, 

With the approach of September 7, 2020, I offer my 

congratulation to the 40th founding anniversary of the Asian 

Regional Institute of the Juche Idea under the International 

Institute of the Juche Idea, under your leadership. 

Joining different activities, I came to know your energy and 

enthusiasm for the defence of the Juche idea and the world 

peace. 

I expect that you would lead longer the van of the ARIJI. And 

I am looking forward to have a frequent meeting with you for the 

defence of our common ideal. 

Best wishes. 

 

Edmond Jouve 

Director-general of the European Society 

for the Study of the Juche Idea 

Honorary Professor of the Paris University 

Recipient of Légion d’honneur  

 

Paris  

August 21, 2020. 

 

 

 


